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TO ALL VAUGHAN MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CPKC: 
 
 

Brother and Sisters, 
  
As you know we have reached an agreement with CPKC and we are in the processes of ratifying it. 
 
We were at Vaughan yard yesterday and Toronto yard today but we know some people could not come 
in for a chat. 
 
In order to give you the chance to ask your question and voice your opinion, please join us Thursday 
February 13 at 6h:00 pm, we’ll be happy to see you there. 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431703974?pwd=jv
6b0eqe98voEmHuur4kuMEEcyXmWE.1 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Nancy, Manny and Jeff 
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